
 

 

Notice to the Public 

Re: Preparation for 18th Avenue – 2024 Rehabilitation 
Date: April 22, 2024 

Dear Residents, 

We wish to inform you that tree cutting and removal along 18th Avenue and 48th Street will soon begin in 

preparation for construction of the 18th Ave Rehabilitation Project.  

For your safety, and that of the workers, we kindly ask you to maintain a safe distance from the work area 

and adhere to all traffic signage posted on site. The safety of our residents and contractors is our highest 

priority. 

Your cooperation and understanding during this period are greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please feel free to contact the Town of Edson’s 

Infrastructure Department at 780-723-4402. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


